
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                            2nd Sept 2021 

                                                                                                                                                     Our Ref: 2021/08 

 

MORNING BREAKFAST CLUB 

Dear Parents, 

 

Breakfast Club will restart on Monday 6th Sept 2021, with new COVID mitigations in place as follows: 

 

1. Parent drop-off is only at the new Ballymena Road Drop Off Zone. 

2. Children enter the breakfast club via the Main Hall entrance door from 8.10am onwards (beside the 

Trim Trail). 

3. On entry children will sanitise and must sit in the allocated seats (in their family bubble) or at a 

designated space. 

4. Tables/classes cannot mix and we will unfortunately have to impress on the children the 

importance of not moving around the hall. This mitigation brings with it the added burden that 

children who don’t adhere to this will not be allowed to continue using this facility. Please make 

sure you discuss this with your child(ren) so they understand the difference between breakfast club 

now and in the past.  

5. Children will be dismissed table by table at 8.45 to move to their classroom. 

 

Other systems will remain the same. Children can attend from 8.10am until 8.45am at a cost of £2.00 

which includes supervision, cereal, toast & fruit juice. Cartoons will be running on the TV. 

 

There will be no registration process, it is a “pay as you go” and will be in place for the remainder of the 

year, subject to D.E. guidance. 

 

Feel free to use this facility if you feel it would be useful to you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Principal 


